Bugle News

22/11/18 Edition 11 Autumn Term 2018/19 Tel: 01726 850420 www.bugle.eschools.co.uk UsugleSchool

Dear Parents

As part of our ongoing drive to improve attendance we have decided to trial a change to how children come in to school in the mornings. Starting on Monday 26th November children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be able to come straight into their classrooms from 8:45am. Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 can come in through the main entrance. This also means that they will not be waiting around in the cold and should also settle to their learning quicker. Many thanks to the parents who have returned their cinema trip consent forms. The trip will take place on Thursday 13th December. Please note, we are unable to take children on trips without parental consent. It is important that you return consent forms promptly, permission can also be consented through ParentPay.

Have a lovely weekend.

Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School

Good to Be Green



Well done to all the children who continue to work hard and show excellent behaviour in school. 168 texts (84%) were sent to parents last Friday for children that had remained 'green' all week. Well done.

Achievers of the Week For the Week Ending 16/11/18:

Martim Silva Rec

Year 1 Alfie Cooper

Year 2 Lilianna Mounce

Year 3 Ray Harris Year 4 Lily Parry

Year 5

Year 6 Roberta Cioaca

Class of the Week - Year 5 Attendance - Year 1

Buddy - Safira Reis

Well Done!



Children in Need Appeal 2018

Thank you for your support last week with the Children in Need appeal. A record-breaking £50.6m was donated during Friday's BBC In aid of Children in Need programme. BBC We banked a total of £190.40. Children in Need You are amazing, thank you.

High Five - Roche v Bugle

The whole of the High Five team played well and worked as a team. However, Roche really challenged us. The final score was 4-2 to Roche. Morgan and Ellie



ParentPav

Making a payment to the school is straightforward and ParentPay holds an electronic record of your payments to view later; no card details are stored in any part of the system and



the school does not have access to this information. Once you've activated your account you can make online payments straight away.

Parents who are unable to make payments online, or wish to continue paying in cash, can request a PayPoint Card. This will enable you to pay at any store which displays the PayPoint sign. Please be aware that payments made via PayPoint can take up to three days to be credited to pupil accounts.

22/11/2018



Please inform the school if you require a PayPoint Card. We aim to become a completely cash free office. We now have an office iPad so we can help you to set up your account. If you need any help with using ParentPay or have any queries relating to payments, the office staff are more than happy to help you.

Diary Dates: 26/11/18 Year 4 & Year 5 visit to RCM. Truro 27/11/18 NHS Vision Screening Rec Class Football/High 5 v St Dennis home Carol Service at Bugle Chapel 2/12/18 5/12/18 Cross Country at Par 10/12/18 KS1 Christmas Performance at 2.00 pm KS1 Christmas Performance at 11/12/18 9.30 am KS2 Christmas Performance at 2.00 pm 12/12/18 KS2 Christmas Performance at 9.30 am Christmas Dinner 13/12/18 Whole School Trip to St Austell Cinema 19/12/18 End of Autumn Term School closes at 1.30 pm 20/12/18 Staff Training Day Christmas Cracker Holiday Camp 7/1/19 Spring Term Begins Cross Country at Par 9/1/19 Football/High 5 v Nanpean home 15/1/19 Football/High 5 v Luxulyan away 29/1/19 Football/High 5 v Foxhole home 12/2/19 6/2/19 Cross Country at Par 18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term Last Day of Spring Term 5/4/19 Summer Term Begins 23/4/19 29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term Staff Training Day 3/6/19 7/6/19 Class Photos 10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week Clays Athletics at Brannel 18/6/19

15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip

24/7/19

25/7/19

Last Day of Summer Term

School closes at 1.30 pm

Staff Training Day





